Is CBA concerned by this uptick in credit card financial stress and bankruptcy? What systemic effects
may these increases have?

Commonwealth Bank has observed an improvement in credit card arrears rates. Between June 2015
and June 2016, arrears that were 30 days or over, had improved by 0.28 per cent.





